
 

Health and Education Professional Perspectives Required 
Kelty Health Resource Centre is Seeking Advisory Input from Professionals  

Working with Youth and Young Adults 
 
What is the Project?  
The Kelty Mental Health Resource Centre is beginning work on the redevelopment of the current 
website to ensure a more optimal experience for users, including professionals, when they are 
seeking mental health-related information and resources.   
 
What is the Purpose of the Professionals Advisory Committee? 
We will be forming a group, with members from around the province, to gather input as we work to 
refine and improve the existing website experience to better meet the needs of professionals using 
the site. Discussions will be focused around improving the look of the website, making it easier for 
professionals to find what they are looking for and identifying and addressing current gaps.  
 
Why Should You Participate?  
A central purpose of the Kelty website is to support professionals in accessing resources and services 
to support the children, youth and families they work with as well as professional development 
opportunities. This will be an opportunity to share your expertise and first-hand experience to improve 
to the way that the Kelty website supports professionals.  
 
How Much Time Will This Require?  
We anticipate 4-6 meetings between February 2017 and December 2017. Meetings will be 
approximately 1-2 hours and can be attended in person or, for those outside of the lower mainland, 
via teleconference or some other web based means.  
 
Who can join? 
We are looking for a diverse range of professionals (health, education, community professionals) 
working with children, youth and families across BC.   
 
How do I join the committee? 
Please send an email to Lisa Woudzia, Program Manager for the Kelty Mental Health Resource 
Centre, at Lisa.Woudzia@cw.bc.ca by February 11, 2017 with information about yourself including: 

 the city you work in 

 your profession 

 why you are interested in joining the advisory committee 

 your preferred times for participation (i.e. weekdays during the day or evenings)  
 
Lisa will contact you to set up a brief phone call about the about the project, your interest in joining the 
committee and to answer any questions. If you have any questions, please call or email Lisa 
Woudzia, Program Manager at 604-875-2345 ext. 5590 or Lisa.Woudzia@cw.bc.ca. Thank you for 
your interest!  
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